
Digital High School Parent Meeting 

 

On Aug. 16th in the Kanab High School Auditorium from 7:00-8:00 pm, the district 

will be hosting a very informative meeting for parents and students to discuss 

concurrent enrollment (university courses offered in high school), digital high school 

classes, and Southwest Applied Technology College (SWATC) certificate 

pathways.  Additionally, on Aug. 17, the district will present this information to 

parents and students at the Valley High Little Theater from 6:00 -7:00 pm.  We 

recognize this time of year is extremely busy for everyone with many conflicts, but 

respectfully request your attendance at this very important meeting.  I will 

personally be discussing the pathways available to our students relating to college 

and career readiness.  We will be available to answer questions after the 

meeting.  I look forward to meeting with you to discuss the many academic 

resources available to your students.   

Ben Dalton 

Superintendent 

Kane School District 

 


